
Dear Valued Guests, 

We are excited to announce that we are making improvements to our outdoor seating area to 

enhance your dining experience. 

What's New? 

• Comfortable new seating arrangements 

• Increased shade for sunny days 

• Beautiful landscaping for a scenic ambiance 

• Improved lighting for evening dining 

These upgrades will be completed by [insert date], and we are confident they will provide you 

with a more enjoyable atmosphere. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to welcoming you back to our newly 

improved outdoor space! 

Best regards, 

[Your Restaurant Name] 


